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Lakeside News 
‘At Lakeside, we aspire to be caring, confident and capable learners who 

are encouraged to succeed in today’s world. 

Dear parents/ carers,  

It has most certainly been a busy few weeks for all us.  

Our Year 6 children spent a week at Osmington Bay where they were able to try out new activities 

and face challenges which they had not previously thought possible. They had a great time while 

developing skills such as independence, resilience, confidence and team work. We are very proud 

of all of them. Thank you to the teachers who went along with them and also the two dads who 

volunteered their week too. Trips like these wouldn’t happen without the support of all those 

involved.  

Our ‘Meet the Teacher’ information evenings have now all taken place. For those of you who 

came, I am sure that you found them extremely informative about what lies ahead for your child in 

their new year group. If you have any questions or need to discuss anything in particular, please 

speak with your child’s teacher. They are available for brief chats before school, but for anything 

longer, please make an appointment to see them after school. We want to work with you to 

ensure that we help your child to do the best they can.  

In other news, we are now on Facebook! Please like and follow us and share what you can with the 

wider community. It would be great if we could let everyone know how great Lakeside really is!  

Have a good week.  

 

Miss Armstrong and the Lakeside Team 

 

 

Please find and follow us on      

Facebook. We can be found at 

Lakeside Primary Academy.  

Forest School 

Lots of the children are now taking part in forest school which 

they are thoroughly enjoying. Please make sure that they have 

appropriate clothing which includes having long sleeved tops 

and full length trousers which you don’t mind getting dirty.     

Sessions will still take place unless there is torrential weather so 

please make sure that the children have coats and any other wet 

weather clothing with them too.  

Help Us to Raise Money 

Easy fundraising is a great way to help the school raise    

money. When you do online shopping, just do it through this 

site at no cost to you, but donations are made to us. Please 

sign up for it now!  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/folps/  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/folps/


 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Wednesday 9th October– Year 4 children to the Primary Proms 

Friday 11th October– Harvest Festival  

Tuesday 15th October– FoLPS Bag to School 

Wednesday 16th October– Individual School Photos for R-Y6 

Thursday 17th October– Individual School Photos for R-Y6 

Thursday 17th October– Y5 to Council Offices in Camberley 

Friday 18th October– FoLPS Glow Disco 

Tuesday 22nd October (3.30pm– 6.00pm) – Parent Conferences for R-Y6  

Wednesday 23rd October- ‘Come and Ask’ sessions with Ruth Masih 

Thursday 24th October (5.00pm– 8.00pm) - Parent Conferences for R-Y6 

Thursday 24th October– Year 3 to visit Stonehenge 

Friday 8th November– Year 6 Class Assembly 

Friday 29th November– Mufti Day (Christmas Fayre donations) 

Friday 29th November– Year 5 Class Assembly 

Friday 29th November– Year 1 to visit Wisley Gardens 

Friday 6th December- Christmas Fayre 

Sunday 8th December– Family Carol Service at St. Peter’s Church at 4.00pm 

Thursday 12th December– Flu immunisations 

Friday 13th December– Flu immunisations 

Friday 20th December– Finish for Christmas at 2.00pm 

Monday 6th January– Inset Day 

Tuesday 7th January– Return to school 

 EVENTS IN RED ARE NEW OR CHANGED  

Would you like to volunteer? 

Thank you to all those who have volunteered to help 

at school in any way. If you haven’t and would like to, 

see your child’s class teacher. It could be for anything 

such as hearing children read, gardening, cooking or 

anything which you think you might be able to offer. 

We really do appreciate all the help we can get and it 

does make a big difference to the children.  

Lakeside Learner 

Our Lakeside Learner shows all of the          

characteristics and qualities we aim to   

develop in all of our children through the 

experiences we offer at Lakeside. We want 

them to be ready for secondary school and 

beyond. Happiness is at the heart of our 

learner; children need to be happy in order 

for them to succeed.  

Forest School Award 

We are thrilled to announce that we have received 

the Gold Award for being a Green Tree School. This is 

an award from the Woodland Trust and we are very 

proud of all the work which has been put into this 

over the last year. This has included things like    

making sure we are recycling, are 

part of outdoor projects and  our 

forest school.  Thank you to Mrs 

Thomason for leading the way with 

this.  



 

 

HARVEST ASSEMBLY 

This year, our special Harvest ‘Thank you’ assembly will be on Friday 11th October. 

We will be collecting donations for a local foodbank and welcome 

any donations of tinned or dried goods. Shower gel or washing 

items are also welcome. 

Please make sure that they are not out of date and bring them to 

Hall 2 on the morning of Friday 11th. 

Our Harvest assembly gives the children a chance to reflect on what they have and how 

they can say thank you for that. We use it to consider those in the world who may have 

far less than we do in this country. 

The book fair is coming to Lakeside again! This 

will be from Monday 14th to Thursday 17th 

October. Please watch out for the posters and 

signs. It is a wonderful opportunity for you to 

come and buy a book for your child as well as 

supporting the school. We get commission on 

every book sold.  

Also, it’s an ideal time to buy some early 

Christmas presents! 

If you would like to volunteer to help with the 

running of this, please speak to Mrs Bedford.  

Uniform Reminder 

Since my last newsletter, we have been working really 

hard at school to make sure that we all look very 

smart in our uniform. My challenge of always looking 

smart with t-shirts and shirts being tucked in is almost 

there. During this last week, the number of reminders 

being  given out are significantly less which is brilliant.  

Please remember to check that all uniform is named. 

There are still jumpers which we can’t reunite with 

their owners when they have been left somewhere 

because they are not named.  

Hooped earrings are not permitted for any child.  

After half term, please remember that all children 

should be wearing their winter uniform.  

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like a 30 minute slot with Ruth, our Family Support Worker, please  
complete the slip on the letter which will be available on Parentmail and return it to the office. 
This can be to help you with any topic that you would like support on. No problem is too small! 

Saying ‘No’ to your child Fussy eaters! 

Secondary transfer 

Routines 

Setting boundaries 



 

 So much fun was had by all! 


